
 January 2019 

Pastor Rickôs sermons are added to our website on Sundays, after the 11 a.m. service. Go to www.fumctullahoma.com, 
select the ñpodcastò tab and then you may scroll down on that page and select the sermon you want to listen to. 

The MessageñPastor Rickey Wade 

Saying Yes 
The writer of Proverbs says, ñWhoever loves discipline loves knowledge, but  
he who hates reproof is stupidò (12:1, NAS).  ñStupidò is a strong word, but  
it gets the point across.  The King James Version says, ñWhoso loveth  
instruction loveth knowledge: but he that hateth reproof is brutish.ò  
The Hebrew says that those who hate discipline are like cows!  I  
think we get the point. 
 

Discipline is a very important aspect of personal life, and  
our life in community.  The late Paul Harvey was known  
to say, ñSelf-government without self-discipline will not  
work.ò  That is, as an individual, I have to have a certain  
amount of self-control.  Although I am a free person in a free  
society, I am not free to do anything I please.  Without self-control  
I will rapidly destroy myself or those around me.  Many of the ills that plague our society today have at their 
root a lack of self-control, or ñself-discipline.ò  
 

We may think that self-discipline is a modern problem; it is not!  Self-discipline is as old as humanity.  A 
lack of self-discipline is what led Eve and Adam to sin in the Garden of Eden.  A lack of the same led to 
Cain killing Abel.  It also led to David and his adulteress act with Bathsheba.  Most of our problems can be 
traced back to a breakdown in self-control.  It is true that we have many new temptations and avenues for sin 
in this modern age.  Nonetheless, the root problem is unchanged. 
 

The God who made us, who sees our bent to sinning (that is a lack of self-discipline) began early on to help 
and correct us.  God has provided guidelines (or boundaries) that apply to all of humanity, and if followed 
provide for generally productive and effective lives.  Most of us know these guidelines as The Ten  
Commandments.  For Christians, these guides of the law are made tangible by the life and teaching of Jesus 
of Nazareth.  

A solid character trait to begin the new year is, ñSelf-
Discipline.ò  When we practice this trait, our lives im-
prove, and the lives of those around us improve.  When 
we fail to practice self-discipline, our lives get worse, 
sometimes immediately worse, sometimes later ï but they 
get worse.  We all want our lives to be better; so does 
God.  Jesus came into the world to save us from our sin, 
to free us from the bondage of slavery to sin and death.  
However, temptation is real, and saying no is hard ï 
sometimes so hard that we give in. 
 

If you find it hard to say no to temptation, I will be glad 
to talk with you.  Godôs people will walk with you, sup-
port you, and love you ï even (maybe especially) in times 
of weakness or failure.  What you will also find is that 
Jesusô words are true, ñI will not leave you as orphans; I 
will come to youò (St. John 14:18).  Jesus will come in 
the power of the Holy Spirit, to strengthen, guide, and 
help.  If you want 2019 to be a better year, a different 
year, a more productive year, it can be.  God will meet 
you, but you have to begin by saying ñyesò to God.  God 
will say ñyesò to you!  -God bless, Pastor Rickey  

 

 

January 6th  

ñHoly Habits:  Iron Sharpens Ironò   

Proverbs 27:17-19 
 

January 13th  

ñHoly Habits:   

    If My Peopleéò   

2 Chronicles 7:12-16 
 

January 20th  

ñHoly Habits:  Religion,  

    Pure and Undefiledò   

James 1:27; 2:14-17 
 

January 27th  

ñHoly Habits:  Escaping Corruptionò   

2 Peter 1:3-11 
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Ongoing Activities 
Sundays 

¶ High School Youth Group, 5-7pm 

¶ Disciple Fast Track, 5:30-7pm; Davidson Hall 
 

Mondays 

¶ Handbells, 5:30-6:30pm 
 

Tuesdays 

¶ Knittersô Group, 10am-12pm; room #4 in  

   the Family Activity Center (3rd, 4th & 5th Tue.) 

¶ Henry Center Food Pantry/Financial  

   Assistance, 10:30am  

¶ Boy Scouts 7-8:30pm 
 

Wednesdays 

¶ Dossett Chapel activities, 3:15-5pm 

¶ High School Youth Disciple, 3:30-5:30pm  

¶ Instrument Ensemble, 5:30-6:15pm  

¶ Middle School Youth Group, 6-8pm 

¶ Choir Rehearsal, 6:30-7:45pm 

¶ Adult Bible Study, 6:30-8pm; room #113 
 

Thursdays 

¶ Disciple Fast Track, 9-10:30am; Davidson Hall 

¶ Henry Center Food Pantry/Financial  

   Assistance, 10:30am 

¶ Henry Center Clothes Closet, 12-2pm  
 

Fridays 

¶ Adult Art Group, 10am, art room, main bldg. 

Sunday Mornings 

Calendar 

8am         WorshipðTraditional Service in the  

                   Sanctuary 

9am        WorshipðFirst Light Modern Service  

                   in the Family Activity Center 

10am        Sunday School for all ages; various   

                   locations in the main building and the  

                   Family Activity Center 

10:30am     Dossett Chapel Sunday School 

11am          WorshipðTraditional Service in the  

                   Sanctuary 

Whatôs Happening In January 

Thursday, January 3rd - United Methodist Women    

    meeting, 10:30am; reception rooms, main bldg. 

Sunday, January 6th - teamKID, 10:45am-12pm;  

    SOUL lounge 

Sunday, January 6th - Confirmation Registration & 

    meeting, 10am 

Sunday, January 6th - Youth Ski Trip meeting, 5pm;  

    the House 

Saturday, January 12th - Youth Parent Breakfast,  

    9am 

Saturday, January 12th - the Social; 7pm; Family  

    Activity Center gym 

Sunday, January 13th - Childrenôs Parent & Cedar    

    Crest Camp meeting, 10:15am; art room 

Sunday, January 13th - Youth Soup & Salad  

    Fundraiser, 11am-1pm; Davidson Hall 

Friday, January 18th-Monday, January 21st - High 

    School Youth Ski trip 

Wednesday, January 23rd - Youth Warmth in Winter  

    meeting, 6pm 

Thursday, January 24th - Book Club 

Sunday, January 27th - Senior Adult trip; ñNewsiesò 

Monday, January 28th - Napkin & Towel Folding  

    class 

Just for FunJust for FunJust for Fun    

After you find all the hidden words, the left over letters spell out a 
Bible verse reading from the top left to the bottom right. 

Church Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday  8am-4:30pm 

Friday          8am-12 noon 



 January 2019 Childrenõs MinistryñJulie Uehlein 

The new year is always a time for me to feel 

recharged and set goals; do you feel the 

same?  I want 2019 to be the best year yet 

for your children at FUMC and am working 

hard to do what I can to attain that goal.  We 

will have an informative parent meeting on 

Sunday, January 13th at 10:15am in the Art 

Room.  I am asking for at least one parent 

from each household to attend. 
 

Sunday School resumes January 6th and I 

am excited to share that all ages (Nursery ï 

5th grade) will be taught the same material.  

I hope doing this will spark some great  

family conversations. 
 

The school of the month for January is  

Rock Creek Elementary and they have  

requested Clorox wipes.  Your child can 

bring these during the Sunday School hour 

for a trip to the prize box.  This is our last 

month for school collections as all schools 

our children attend will have had a month 

off. 
 

Our memorization for January is ñThe 

Apostleôs Creed.ò  Your child will be given 

a copy of this during Sunday School that you 

can work on at home.  Those children that 

can recite this to me by the end of January 

will earn a $10 Walmart gift card. 
 

Summer 2019 Cedar Crest Camp dates are 

June 23th-28th.  Make plans now! 
 

Be blessed! Miss Julie 

January Events 
  6th   teamKID, 10:45am- 12pm;  
          SOUL Lounge  
13th   Parent / Cedar Crest Camp meeting,  
          10:15am; art room, main building 

Our nursery is available for  

children who have not entered 

elementary school, when age  

appropriate classes are not of-

fered. While your child is in the 

nursery, he/she is learning the song ñJesus Loves 

Meò and hearing The Lordôs Prayer before snack.  
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***To receive communications relating to Childrenôs Ministry, text CHILDREN to 931-452-4747*** 

Jesus said, ñLet the  
Little Children come  
to me and do not  
hinder them for  
the Kingdom of  
God belongs to such  
as theseò Mark 10:14-1 

Sunday Mornings Sunday Mornings Sunday Mornings   
Nursery Hours  
8 a.m. - 12 noon 

 

Sunday School 
10 a.m. (main bldg., 2nd floor) 

 

 

Sermon Notes and activities available at each worship service. Have your child check them out.  

They are available at the front and back of the Main Sanctuary and at the front table in the gym. 

 

Childrenôs  

Christmas  

Program 

Halos Choir 
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Senior MinistryñEsther J. Sims  January 2019 

Check Senior Adult Bulletin Board weekly for updates, photos and more details. 

18   Jack Crutcher 

19   Laura Orr 

19   Donna Johnson 

21   Elton Thompson 

24   Rosemary Starnes 

26   Janna Washington 

26   Ross Roepke  

27   Samira Phillips 

31   Marcia Massengill  

January  

Birthdays  
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2     Jerry Mathis 

5     Debbie Brown 

5     Mary Ann Allen 

6     Arey Jean Barton  

9     Grace Caps 

10   Jamie McNabb 

13   Martha Carden 

14   George Jensen 

14   Bunny Comer 

January HappeningséJanuary HappeningséJanuary Happeningsé   

Thursday, January 24th - Book Club  

Sunday, January 27th -  ñNewsiesò trip    

Monday, January 28th - Napkin and  

    Towel Folding class 

Thought for the Month:  The beginning of a new year brings so many  

hopes, dreams and plans for the future.  As we begin 2019, let our first  

thoughts, hopes, dreams and plans be focused on our Lord and Savior  

Jesus Christ.  Let us come with a teachable heart and spirit ready  

and eager to be changed into the image of Jesus. The gospel is  

not a command to hold on to Jesus; it's a promise that no matter  

how weak and unsuccessful our faith, God is always holding on to  

us. John 3:16 says, "For God so loved the world that He gave His one  

and only son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life."  

We had our Golden Circle Christmas Luncheon & Party on December 4th.  The food 

was outstanding. You are really missing a treat if you are not joining us on the first 

Tuesdays. Esther J. Sims presented our Golden Circle program in December.  We  

used Christmas wrapping paper to make Christmas trees.  These trees were taken to  

our members at Life Care Center of Tullahoma and Brookdale. We are asking that  

you recycle your Christmas cards through the church so that we might use them to 

make more Christmas trees next year.  Just bring your cards to the office and they will put them in my box.  

Looking 

Forward  

Miss Clara (Karen Abercrombie) from the movie "The War Room" will be a guest speaker at a Women's 

Retreat in Shelbyville on Saturday, February 23rd from 10am-4pm.  Tickets are $10.00 and includes 

lunch. Her topic is "The Bride of Jesus."  Please let me know if you are interested.  This is for women of 

all ages.  What a perfect time to do some intergenerational bonding.  Tullahoma FUMC will provide 

transportation at no cost to participants even if you have already purchased your ticket or will be doing so 

on your own. 



Hey Everyone, 

 

Happy New Year!! I love this time of year  

because it feels like we get to start over. Have  

you ever been in a season of life that you feel  

like will never end? Or you canôt see the end  

of it? That can be really hard. But the beginning  

of a new year brings with it a lot of hope. Hope  

for better. Hope for change. Hope for something new.  

Well just like Iôm sure you are making New Yearôs Resolutions, the church is making New Yearôs Resolutions 

as well. In the month of January we are going to be talking about communications and how we best  

communicate as a church staff with the congregation. Most of us have a cell phone and send and receive text 

messages on a daily basis. We have the ability to text the congregation with any info you need or we want you 

to have. BUT you need to sign up to be on the list. Here is how you do that. 

 

              Text the word CHURCH to 931-452-4747 
 

              Follow the prompts and it will ask you  

              some questions and you will be ready to go.  

              We donôt want you to miss out on anything  

              so please sign up as soon as possible. 

 
 

Along with communications, we are  

making it a New Yearôs Resolution to  

get more people using our Text to Give  

feature we have through our financial  

software. I never have cash on me, and  

I really never have a check book, but I  

always have my phone on me. Text to  

Give is the only way I give to the church.  

Itôs very easy and convenient. 
 

Text the word Give2FUMC to 732-56 
 

Click the link and you can set up an account, put  

in checking account info and it is 100% secure  

and safe. We want to make you aware of this  

option and encourage you to give in this way. 

 

Our wish for you this coming year is that you  

would come to know God in an even greater  

way in 2019. Partner with us as we continue to  

preach the gospel and show the love of Christ  

to a hurting world! 

 

-In Christ, Jeff 

First Light & Outreach MinistryñJeff Harrison Page 6 The Good News 

Happy New Year! 


